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To:​​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:  ​ May 27, 2025 
Re: ​ Greenwood Cleaning Systems, Inc. Contract for Cleaning Supplies and Services 
 

This item is a request for the Board of Education to approve a contract for services with Greenwood 
Cleaning Services, Inc. for Fiscal Year 2026, in an amount not to exceed $300,000. The contract will 
support the procurement of cleaning supplies, custodial products, and related facility services 
essential to maintaining the cleanliness and operational readiness of all District buildings. 

Greenwood Cleaning Services, Inc. is a participating vendor in the Purchasing Association of 
Cooperative Entities (PACE) purchasing cooperative. By utilizing the PACE cooperative agreement, 
the District benefits from competitively bid pricing and pre-vetted terms that have been thoroughly 
reviewed through a transparent procurement process. This cooperative purchasing approach 
streamlines acquisition efforts while upholding high standards for value, performance, and 
accountability. 

In addition to delivering quality products and services, Greenwood Cleaning Services, Inc. has 
demonstrated a strong commitment to responsive and reliable customer service. Their support has 
consistently helped the District address routine needs and urgent requests with professionalism and 
efficiency. 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the contract for service with Greenwood 
Cleaning Services, Inc., in an amount not to exceed $300,000 for FY2026. 

 
Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment:  Not to exceed $300,000 
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department 
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